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6 November 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Proposed Visit to:  Year 2 trip to see Beauty & the Beast Pantomime at Princes Hall, 

Aldershot  
Objective of Visit: PTA funded opportunity for all children to experience a live theatre 

performance 
 
Day and Date: Friday 13th December 2024 
    
Time of Departure:  12:45pm 
 
Estimated Time of Return: 4:30pm 
    
Mode of Transport: Coach (with seatbelts) 
 
Dress Code: School Uniform and Waterproof Coat 
 
Equipment Needed: Water Bottle 
 
Lunch Arrangements: Normal lunch arrangements 
 
Voluntary Contribution: £12.20 towards coach costs only – the PTA are covering the cost of the 

pantomime tickets 
 
Your contribution is to cover the cost of your child taking part in the activity detailed above.  We confirm 
that the contribution is the cost shared equally amongst all pupils.  No child will be excluded from the 
activity through an inability to pay the full cost, but if there are insufficient contributions then the activity 
may have to be cancelled.  If you are experiencing difficulties making the financial payment, please make 
an appointment to speak with the Headteacher. 
 
All payments to be made via the SCOPAY online system by Friday 6th December.  We are not able to 
accept cash or cheques. In an effort to reduce paper, we have set up an online permission form on SCOPAY 
that you will need to complete before it will give you the payment option. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 2 Team 
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